
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! As we embark on our annual food drive, I want to take a 

moment to encourage you to join us in making a difference in our community. 

Every year, countless families face food insecurity, and we have the power to help change that. 

By donating non-perishable food items or volunteering your time, you can be a beacon of hope 

for those in need. 

Your contribution, no matter how big or small, can help us reach our goal and support our local 

food banks. Let's come together to show our community the power of generosity and 

compassion. 

We will be collecting items from [start date] to [end date] at [location]. Please consider bringing 

your family and friends along to spread the word! 

Thank you for being a vital part of our community. Together, we can make a significant impact. 

Let's make this food drive the best yet! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 


